
-----Original Message----- 
From: Natasha Gulliver   
Sent: November-19-13 7:04 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Re: EB-2013-0321 
 
 Since the day our home was put on TOU billing, I have scheduled my life and my 
families around when it would be cheapest to use the power.  Consistently over the last 
few years my hydro bill continues to increase despite my great efforts.  A 30% hydro 
hike is way too much to ask us to pay when it will only pad your pockets!  It is pure 
lunacy!  Please do not allow this rate hike to pass! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Natasha Gulliver 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


	From: Natasha Gulliver [mailto:wngulliver@gmail.com]



